
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: EV mandate
Date: Thursday, March 2, 2023 11:54:04 AM

From: martyshouse@juno.com <martyshouse@juno.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 7:17 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: EV mandate
 
Sir,

The mandate for EV's by 2035 must not go through. Far too many people will be negatively
impacted by this unfair legislation. EV's are unaffordable to many people, their range for long
distance travel is limiting as the mileage vs. charge time increases any travel time. Infrastructure is
nowhere near capable of handling EV only, and loss of revenue will occur without gas taxes. Many
repair shops will go out of business, and many businesses will have to make major high dollar
investments to keep up. Please think further about this unfair legislation.

Thank you,
Rich Martin
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